
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Today April 16, 2020 Governor Evers directed Wisconsin Department of Heath (DHS) 
Secretary - designee, Andrea Palm to extend the Safer at Home order from April 24, 2020 to 
8:00 a.m. Tuesday, May 26, 2020, or until a superseding order is issued. The order 
implements some new measures to ensure safety and support the progress Wisconsin has 
made in containing COVID- 19. 
 
I had hoped to re-open the salon on May 1 but will immediately change that date to comply 
with Wisconsin law. We will be calling all our pre-booked customers to re-schedule for the end 
of May. We apologize for this inconvenience but keeping everyone safe is our biggest 
concern. We value you and hope soon to have you back into our salon for all your hair care, 
skin care, and tanning services.  

Continue to take advantage of 20% off prepaid GIft Cards and 20% off retail for the sale 
was to expire April 22, 2020 but now will be extended until May 15, 2020. 
GIFT CARDS ARE THE BEST GIFTS FOR YOURSELF AND OTHERS 

These savings are being passed onto you and will help us jump start our business. 
Just call our salon and we will process all gift cards and retail sales with a credit card 

purchase and arrange a pickup for you. Thank you for your patronage! 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Patricia Raven 
Owner/ Manager 
Town & Country Beauty Salon 
www.townandcountryspa.com 
715-634-8234 

 

 

http://www.townandcountryspa.com/

